
From: Kyle Ryan <kyle@49thward.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 3:12 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Leslie Perkins <Leslie.Perkins2@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting of Gift Received - 49th Ward 
 
Hello Steve and Chasse,   
 
Hope both of you are doing well.  
 
I am writing today to report a fruit basket gifted to our office by the Chicago Math and Science 
Academy. The approximate value is $50. We put the basket in the front of our office to share with the 
public.  
 
Also copied on this email is Leslie Perkins, our chief-of-staff. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or require additional information from our office.  
 
Thank you and all the best,  
Kyle  
 
 
--  
Kyle Ryan 
Manager of Economic Development 
Alderwoman Maria Hadden, 49th Ward 
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